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Oregon does not need more bureaucrats, regulations, or State control of residents, 

including those in agriculture. Agriculture has been around a lot longer than all these 

complicated regulations which do nothing but put farmers and ranchers out of 

business and drive up prices for consumers. Just stop! 


